From: Bonnie WILLIAMS

Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 10:11 AM **To:** Lysynski, Heather < hlysynsk@London.ca

Subject: membership CSCP

Good morning Heather,

I am following up on my email re: TVDSB membership on the Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee.

Joyce Bennett has been appointed to continue at the representative of the Board of Trustees for the Thames Valley District School Board.
The alternate is Lori-Ann Pizzolato.

Please let me know if you need further information or if you need a formal letter for your records.

Sincerely,

Bonnie Williams
Supervisor, Corporate Services/FOI Coordinator
1250 Dundas Street, London ON N5W 5P2
www.tvdsb.ca